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Roxanne Maher

From: Fred Allyn, III

Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 11:46 AM

To: Patricia A. Riley; Roxanne Maher; Kristen Chapman

Subject: FW: Resignation from the Conservation Commission

Conservation resignation.

Fred B. Allyn III

Mayor, Town of Ledyard, CT
741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy.
Ledyard, CT 06339
Tel (860) 464-3221
www.ledyardct.org

NOTICE* Effective June 11, 2018
Town Hall hours are 7:30AM-4:45PM Mon-Thurs
CLOSED FRIDAYS

From: Carmen <nemmrac@netscape.net>
Sent: Sunday, July 10, 2022 11:47 AM
To: Fred Allyn, III <mayor@ledyardct.org>
Cc: memarelli@sbcglobal.net
Subject: Resignation from the Conservation Commission

Dear Mayor Allyn,

I am writing this email to you today to give you my resignation of the Conservation Commission. Unfortunately, my plate
is quite full, specially now that I am becoming the president of LEAF. I appreciate the opportunity of being able to serve
as a commissioner. I learned a lot about conservation and I hope to keep working to preserve Ledyard trails and lands,
but in a more indirect way.

I hope you have a good week and rest of the summer.

Regards,
Carmen N. Garcia-Irizarry
58 Eagle Ridge Dr
Gales Ferry

You don't often get email from nemmrac@netscape.net. Learn why this is important


